
 

 

27 October 2023 

ERA Access and Inclusion Plan 
Public consultation 

The ERA is developing its Access and Inclusion Plan for the period 2023 to 2027.  

The new plan’s development is an opportunity to establish access and inclusion as the default rather 
than the exception, and that all people benefit from measures that enhance access and inclusion. In 
recognition of this, the ERA has removed the word “disability” from the title but remains alert that this 
must not diminish the plan’s role in making sure people with disability are able to receive the supports 
they need. 

The ERA is seeking feedback on the plan. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to provide feedback on the draft plan.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (AWST) Friday, 24 November 2023. 

Submissions can be lodged online using the form on our website www.erawa.com.au/consultation.  

Submissions are also accepted via email at PublicSubmissions@erawa.com.au or post to Level 4, 
469 Wellington St, Perth WA 6000. 

If you would like to provide feedback another way, please contact one of the officers listed below to 
make arrangements.

Further information 

General enquiries 
Emily Robinson 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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